Peggy Lieffring Bio

Peggy began her philanthropic work with the Red Cross in 2005, when
she was deployed to Houston to respond to Hurricane Katrina. Once
she returned she was inspired to stay involved and joined the Board of
Directors of the Northern Indiana Region in 2006. Peggy and her
husband, Pete, are avid blood donors, almost to their 8-gallon pins,
and enjoy volunteering together - particularly installing smoke
detectors in the community and helping with fundraising events.
Peggy became a Tiffany Circle Member in 2013, and her two daughters
joined her as members of the Tiffany Circle in 2017. She has attended
two national summits, in Washington D.C. and the international
summit in Geneva in 2019 with her daughter. Both daughters are
active in the Chicago area so it has become a family affair to support
the One Red Cross family of service, volunteerism, and philanthropy.

When she is not volunteering with the American Red Cross, and staying active in her
community, she enjoys traveling with her family, and spending time with her young

granddaughters.



